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September 22, 2009                    Dale Lazar and David Coyle

Upcoming
Speakers

Today’s Meeting
Our distinguished speaker 

today will be our very 
own  Rotarian 

Robert  Bishop-Driver. 

Dr. Robert Driver-Bishop joined Redeemer 
Lutheran Church as Lead Pastor in September 

2006. For 20 years Pastor Bob has served 
congregations, campus ministry, and the 

national Lutheran church. He is a graduate of 
Eastern Illinois University, Lutheran School 

of Theology in Chicago, and McCormick 
Presbyterian Seminary.

• May 25 2010
Karen Kasmauski
Being a Photojournalist

• Jun 1 2010
Eric Adamson, Vice President Rotary International
Vice President Rotary International

Guests
Ms. S Batman a guest of Nick Kalis

Visiting Rotarians
Keith Argow from the Vienna Club

Joe Cacciapaglia from the Vienna Club
Nancy Davis from the Leesburg Club
Barb Stafel from the Leesburg Club
Burt Heacock from the Tysons Club

 Last Meeting
Our distinguished speaker today will be Aaronson. 
Ms. Joanne  Aaronson (PMP) is an author, 
speaker, trainer, and coach with her company Life 
Transformations, LLC. The topic of her presentation 
was  “Life Transformations.”  

Announcements
President Paul Frank welcomed Didi Crowder 
from Pimmit Hills Alternative High School and the 
scholarship winning students  Bob Hahne presented 
several Rotary International awards:
Pastor Bob		  (PHF) Paul Harris Fellowship +2
Dr Mike DeRose	 PHF+ 1
Fred Dent		  PHF + 1
Paul Frank		  PHF + 3

Ed Holman		  Major Donor + 2

May 18, 2010                                Ed Shahin and David Coyle

President Paul Frank announced several important days 
to include: July 8 – Installation of Glenn Yarborough as 
Rotary President • May 17 – Reception for Paul Harris 
Society members and Major Donors • Jun 17 – Pimmit 
Hills Graduation Ceremony • Aug 25 – Rotary night at 
Washington Nationals to benefit End Polio Now

Happy Talk Led by Scott Monett 

Dale Lazar thanked all the mentors who volunteered to 
mentor the Pimmit Hills graduates. Chet Gray in long pants 
was happy to be  back from three months in Panama. Ted 

Gray was just happy to be back. Pastor Bob was happy 
his daughter won 3,000 for her photography work. Anne 

Vandemark was happy to announce that Martha Child 
is getting married next week. Didi Crowder is happy on 
behalf of all Pimmit Hills scholarship winners


